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Last year we made the decision to bring back an event we had not done for
many years, a Halloween themed carnival. 

We turned our gymnasium into a trick or treat area with local businesses and
organizations setting up decorated tables and handing out candy. We provided
face painting and an inflatable slide for entertainment. Our indoor playground
was available, and we even had a haunted trial in our Youth Program room.
A couple of food trucks were set up... and we were ready to provide this free

event to our community. 

We did not anticipate the turnout to be what it was, hoping to maybe get a
few hundred people to pass through, instead we ended up with well over a

thousand! 

Are we going to try again this year? You bet! And we are hoping to have
your help. We are currently looking for sponsors to come on board and help
cover some of the expenses associated with the event. We are also looking for
more businesses and organizations who would like to set up tables and help

with the candy, games, entertainment, etc. Of course we will also take candy
donations. We hope that you will join us and help make this another successful

event for our community.

Included in this newsletter is more information, and you can also check out our
event webpage at randolphasheboroymca.com/halloween-boo-fest
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